
Dear Brother Daughenbaugh, 
  
Thank you for your ministry last night here at Peoples Church. As you have done 
before, your ministry was a great blessing to our church. 
The sermon “21 Ways to Forgive” was practical, anointed and was received as an 
essential element in spiritual maturity. I felt that your illustrations from ministry were 
exceptional and insightful. Your years of successful ministry and experiences helped 
many people deal with this painful topic. 
Many comments from the people who were in attendance indicated that a night of 
awesome breakthroughs has been realized. 
Wes, your kind and gentlemanly mannerisms are always a great blessing as well. 
  
May the Lord continue to bless you and your ministry. 
  
Scott Erickson 
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